

CENTRAL SQUARE CENTRAL SCHOOL DISTRICT

Mr. Thomas J. Colabufo Superintendent

January 14, 2022

Dear Parents/Guardians,

Topic: At-Home Positive Test Submission Portal

<u>Effective Immediately</u>, any parent/guardian that is submitting an at-home positive COVID-19 test result, please use the At-Home Positive COVID-19 Submission Portal, according to the county you reside in. **Please do not use the PDF Form any longer.** Both local health departments will notify the school district when they receive your at-home positive COVID-19 test submission.

If you reside in Onondaga County, please submit your at-home positive COVID-19 test result here: https://covid19.ongov.net/at-home-covid-test-results-screen/

If you reside in Oswego County, please submit your at-home positive COVID-19 test result here: https://treasurerforms.oswegocounty.com/Forms/Report-Positive-COVID-Self-Tests

If you reside in Oneida County, please submit your at-home positive COVID-19 test result here: https:// Ifweb.ocgov.net/Forms/COVIDTestResults

Sincerely,

Thomas J. Colabufo Superintendent

Thomas J. Cololy